
From: Soura, Christian
To: Walker, MadisonMadisonWalker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/27/2012 12:25:23 AM
Subject: Fw: Paperwork

I'm hoping you know the answer to this...


Also, I'm out at the Tech System HQ until a bit after noon, but I talked to NRH a bit about B&C stuff late today and will 
update you when I get back. She also OK'd that appointment for National and Community Service that we discussed. 
Thanks.


CLS


 

From: Matthews, Steve [mailto:smatthews@hsblawfirm.com] 

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 11:52 PM

To: Walker, Madison 

Cc: Patel, Swati; Soura, Christian 

Subject: RE: Paperwork 

 

Madison, I was in a bit of a hurry and put down "public finance, technology, and other legal matters" where my firm does work for the 
State.  I couldn't at that point think of any "other legal matters" so just put that in as a catch-all.  I've since thought of two.  First, we 
represent on a number of different things First Steps, the childhood/education readiness program. I've done some of that work 
(specifically, a software license review and revision).  Second, we represent SCLaunch on some corporate and contract matters.  Also, 
we do some work for DOC on economic development incentives, and we represent JEDA when it issues bonds for economic 
development, which generally falls within the term "public finance."  I may think of some others later.  Should I add those specifically by 
way of another sheet, or do you want to attach this email to what I sent, or is what I sent sufficient by itself?  Thanks.

 
I'm copying Swati and Christian because I'm not sure who is right one to answer.

From: Walker, Madison [mailto:MadisonWalker@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2012 12:00 PM

To: Matthews, Steve

Subject: Paperwork


Mr. Matthews,
 
Attached is the paperwork you and Christian discussed for appointment to the PEBA Board.  If you would, please 
complete it and return it me via email or fax.  Our fax number is 803.734.5167.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Madison Walker
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and may contain information which is legally 
privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure. They are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom this e-mail is 
addressed. If you are not one of the named recipients or otherwise have reason to believe that you have received this message in 
error, please immediately notify the sender and delete this message immediately from your computer. Any other use, retention, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited.

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:MadisonWalker@gov.sc.gov


IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: Internal Revenue Service regulations generally provide that, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax 
penalties, a taxpayer may rely only on formal written advice meeting specific requirements. Any tax advice in this message, or in any 
attachment to this message, does not meet those requirements. Accordingly, any such tax advice was not intended or written to be 
used, and it cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties that may be imposed on you or for the purpose of 
promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matters. mmcorp



